From:

Sent: 15 August 2015 18:18

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application 2015/3753/P
Dear Sirs,

We have recently had sight of the proposed basement works at 36 Flask Walk. Ref:2015/3753/P

We are writing to strongly object to these proposed work which we believe will cause a significant and unacceptable
level of disruption to an already congested area of Hampstead.

Yours

Maurice and Patricia Summerfield
Maurice & Patricia Summerfield
42 Flask Walk

London
NW3 1HE
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